
Events
April 3rd: Career Day 

April 4: Day of Play and 404 
Day

April 7-11: No School 
Spring Break

March 31-April 4: Teacher 
Appreciation Week 

April 24th: Fine Arts Night 
@5:00 PM

May 15th: Principal Coffee 
Talk @7:45 AM

May 16th: Field Day

May 23rd: 5th Grade 
Awards Ceremony 

Week of March 31st

Announcements: 

🎒Pre-K & Kinder Camp: Is your little one starting Pre-K or Kindergarten this fall? Help them feel 
confident and ready with our Kinder Camp at Springdale Park Elementary! CLICK HERE to register. 

🔬STEAM at SPARK: Check out all of the AMAZING hands-on STEAM activities that our students have 
been engaged in at SPARK. STEAM Newsletter

🎵Rising 4th Grade Music Selection: CLICK HERE to select your child’s music choice for 4th & 5th 
Grade. The choices are Band, Orchestra, Chorus, & AC. CLICK HERE for info about each ensemble. 

♻Partnering with Live Thrive’s CHaRM: SPARK students please bring your hard to recycle film plastics 
including grocery bags, sandwich bags, shrink wrap, and bubble wrap to recycle!  Note:  these 
plastics must be clean and dry.  Each grade level will have a large blue plastic bag in the hallway to 
collect March 20th- April 17th.  The grade level with most collected will win an icee party!

 💙Spirit Week: Autism Awareness & College and Career 
Motivation Week! Join us from March 31st – April 4th, 2025, as we 
come together to celebrate and support Autism Awareness while 
inspiring future careers! CLICK HERE to view the spirit days. 

🎲Day of Play: It’s time for our annual Day of Play!  On April 4th, 
your child is encouraged to bring in a non-electronic game 
(examples: board games, puzzles, card games) to share with their 
class.  Students will engage in play throughout the day! 

🏈404 Day: Also on April 4th, we will celebrate the 404 by wearing 
our favorite Atlanta team gear.  Remember…SPARK is also in 404, 
so SPARK gear is encouraged too and even better if it fits with our 
College and Career colors!

🍦Popsicles on the Playground: Help us make sure every SPARK 
kiddo gets a sweet treat while supporting our 5th Grade 
Fundraiser! CLICK HERE to sign up. CLICK HERE to pay.

🥫SPARK Food Drive: Please consider donating to help families in 
our community! CLICK HERE to see which items are needed from 
each grade level. 

https://fs7.formsite.com/E9wioB/dtafbkcfpa/index?fbclid=IwY2xjawI2emhleHRuA2FlbQIxMAABHbluh4oRTOwgZ8GDb1i1zSE04aFZE3stWhiGAd9MOvAqyDX5DECZg0WXAQ_aem_tvhoay9Aq-6iTYq01U3tfQ
https://secure.smore.com/n/paz71
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSd9aWFQFzYg6ocoV6cNnHSnchar11ZpzZ8fzxNQC9gFIEfd0Q/viewform
https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/e/2PACX-1vRxGUiBRBoAngRiVIdDYUpg5P0lNrz0fPK1UryijW9J1MITt2jyZNF21fNErvo0lOHLhqEvwPkCVYMB/pub?start=false&loop=false&delayms=3000&slide=id.p
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1IjxnFdrwChq0A_ZJYm0lDGo6a4KEH3jM/view?usp=sharing
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/60B0B45AAA62BA7FB6-55548393-5thgrade?fbclid=IwY2xjawI33CRleHRuA2FlbQIxMAABHSfw1qAf56PP0qjLfGbMv0OddelbAyFU6IX7mWXBcRd0jWWIeK4N1bwFSA_aem_rWcm7Fr74YIkgH1m_zbsXQ#/
https://secure.lglforms.com/form_engine/s/yrXgp2OgVfiN_fwfk41ozw?fbclid=IwY2xjawI33ChleHRuA2FlbQIxMAABHRQLpPTyzAdbZkEQQFdOBrkSYPllirmi0mHQ1ZH9Ry8ziw0F0fnQKW344w_aem_cBgIQQpyHWqMmOOq5WOWlw
https://www.atlantapublicschools.us/cms/lib/GA01000924/Centricity/ModuleInstance/78811/Food%20Drive.pdf


Principal’s Corner

With Love, 
Dr. Jennifer Toney

Dear SPARK Families,  

We are thrilled to share that acclaimed Atlanta artist Yoyo Ferro has collaborated with our 
students to create a stunning mural inspired by the plants and produce from our rooftop 
garden. This beautiful piece is a celebration of their creativity and connection to nature, and 
we can't wait for you to see it at Fine Arts Night on Thursday, April 24th! It will be a wonderful 
opportunity to admire the students' hard work and the incredible collaboration that brought 
this vision to life. Mark your calendars—we look forward to celebrating with you!

We also want to express our deepest gratitude for your incredible generosity at our annual 
fundraiser, SPARK After Dark! Thanks to your support, we raised an astounding amount that will 
directly benefit our students and school community. These funds will help the PTO enrich our 
curriculum and resources, beautify our school grounds, and take on impactful capital 
improvements—like the much-needed restoration of our turf, ensuring our children have a safe 
and vibrant space to play.

With spring break right around the corner, we wish all our families a safe, restful, and 
rejuvenating week. When we return, we’ll be heading into the final stretch of the school year, 
with just two weeks until end-of-year assessments for grades 3, 4, and 5. Our students performed 
exceptionally well on the MAP assessments, and we have no doubt they will shine on GMAS as 
well!

Thank you for being such a vital part of our SPARK community. Your generosity, commitment, 
and support make all the difference!

 


